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1. Adjustments to distancing measures at the green alert level for workplaces  
 

As you already know, the Gouvernement du Québec announced an easing of restrictions in effect as 
of July 12, 2021. 

The CNESST has also updated certain measures, including physical distancing at the green level for 
workplaces. Please refer to the CNESST’s summary table of the applicable measures.  

Basically, the changes are as follows: 

• Physical distancing is reduced from 2 metres to 1 metre outdoors. 
• The occupancy rate has been adjusted for means of transportation (e.g. school bus on field 

trips). This rate no longer applies at the green level. Therefore, you must comply with physical 
distancing of 2 metres OR the use of a physical barrier OR a quality mask. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Information Bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational childcare 
providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin because the 
information on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves.  

If you do not find the answers to your questions on these websites, please call the Direction de 
l’amélioration des services à la clientèle et de la gestion des plaintes at the toll-free number 1-855-336-
8568 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

 

 

https://www.newswire.ca/fr/news-releases/pandemie-de-la-covid-19-des-nouveaux-assouplissements-des-le-12-juillet-831106445.html
https://www.cnesst.gouv.qc.ca/fr/organisation/documentation/formulaires-publications/ajustement-mesures-deconfinement

